U. S. DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE mooRess nerie

NATIONAL BUREAU OF STANDARDS B'fi““
WASHINGTON 25 REFER TO FILE
March 27, 1947 XIV=5/904

Mr. Grote Reber
212 ¥, Seminery Avenue
Wheaton, Illonois

Dear Sir:

leceipt is acknowledged of your letter dated Mareh 22, 1947
and Narch 24, 1947, containing detailed information on your cosmie
noise gear e&nd recommendations for furthering the cosmic noise measuring
project, ¥

An informal opinion concerning the question of the legality and
propriety connected with the contemplated purchase of cosmie
noise measuring apparatus has been received, It is understood that
such a transaetion is proper and there would be no doubt as to its
legelity, assuming, of course, thst you were the lowest bidder,
Before the transaction is completed, however, it would be desirable
to have a written statement to that effect and asccordingly & request
has been made for such a statement.

Work on specifications for the purchese of 480 Me/s and 160 Mc/s
cosmic noise equipment has been initiated, I em hoping thet bids for
this equipment can be let within the next week or so,.

A reguest is beinz made to Tvans Signal Laboratory for the two
additional steel sides and the third csteel cabin in accordance with
your recommendations,

It will be necessary for you to file sgain on Form #57, even
though your previous Form #57 was approved for temporsry appointment,
This metter will be the suhject of & separate letter which you should
receive shortly.

Very truly yours,

P 3 v/
ke Bl ..,
Ross Bateman, Chief
Experimental Ionospheriec Research Section

Central Radio Propagation Laboratory



